

May 16, 2024

Paul Mullins Elizabethtown Independent Schools Elizabethtown, KY 42701

Mr. Mullins,

On behalf of T.K. Stone Middle School, I would like to request an assistant coaching position be created for Middle School Cheer. The program covers football season and basketball season and requires a significant amount of time and dedication. It is currently the only sport at T.K. Stone that does not have an assistant coaching position.

I am also requesting that the Board pay a comparable stipend for the assistant coaching position, which is currently \$750. 1000.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Hope Janes

